

WAVELL COMMUNITY JUNIOR SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr P. Hunter

9th November 2015

Dear Parents and Carers,



Who is your childhood hero?



Friday 13th November is Children in Need day and the theme this year is 'dress as your childhood hero'. This year Wavell Junior School has decided to do its bit to help this wonderful cause.

On Friday children will be allowed to come to school dressed as their childhood heroes for a suggested minimum donation of £1 that will be donated to Children in Need.

During the day there will be a parade of costumes in the hall and the best costume from each year will be chosen. Winning costumes should be original and have a story behind them.

I hope you will be able to find the time to create a fantastic costume and bring a pound into school to help this wonderful cause that helps so many children each year.

We are all really looking forward to seeing who have been given the label of 'hero' by the children on Wavell Junior School.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs V. Green

SENCo









